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Comments: Me and my wife and two kids live in Truckee California. We own three snowmobiles. 2015 Polaris
800163 track, 2006 Polaris 700151 track and a 120 ski doo for my 2 kids. We make at least 2 trips every winter
to Sonora Pass as a family. In April of 2017 | held my bachelor party camping trip at Sonora Pass. Me and 6
close friends camped and snowmobiled for 3 days. We did it again last year and plan on doing the
camping/snowmobile trip every year. Please do not close anymore public lands! Public land should be open to
everyone, not just a specific group. It seems completely unjustified to close public land for only ohv/snowmobile
use. It to leave it open for others. If anything more terrain needs to be open for snowmobile use. The boundaries
are already small and keep all the snowmobiles confined. If more area was open and we could spread out more |
think that would be best for all backcountry users. Keep public lands open for all to enjoy. It's "public" land and
should be kept as just that. It's for everyone! It's not for only some of the public. Thanks Casey



